
To 

1-Jo. G-20013/1/2012-CL(Pt.) 
Government of India 

Ministry of Labour & Employment 
Child Labour Section 

All Labour Secretaries 

Shram Shakti B_llawan, New Delhi 
Dated :LyWSeptember, 2014 

Subject: Continuation of National Child Labour Project (NCLP) Scheme. 

Sir, 

Kindly refer to this Ministry's D.O. letter of even number dated 05.03.2014 regarding 
continuation of National Child Labour Project (NCLP) Scheme as per the existing norms till 301

h 

September, 2014. It is informed that at present the NCLP Scheme is under review by the 
competent authority and the finalization and issue of the revised guidelines for opening of 
Special Training Centres under the Scheme in future will take some more time. Hence, the 
operation of the NCLP Scheme as per the existing norms is being extended till 31st October, 
2014. 

Copy to: 

1. All Labour Commissioners 

Deputy Secretary to the Govt of dia 
Telefax- 237 1574 

2. District Magistrate/ District Collector -cum-Chairman, All NCLP Districts. 
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